
EUMS Site Based Management Team Agenda 9/9/15 
Attendees 

6
th
 grade 

Danyah Hill  Support Cindy Price  Related 

Arts 

Misty Tarlton 

Charlotte Kennedy Clerical Doris Buttrell Melody Florentino 

7
th
 grade 

Evelyn Funderburk   

Parents 

Eliza Cranfill 

Bo Jennings 

Admin 

Dr. Radke, Principal Melinda Plue 

8
th
 grade 

 

Amanda Brigden 
Mrs. Zolke, Asst. Prin. 

Sandra Cobble 

Janet Dominico Lesa Williams 

 

What Who How Long 

Approve Minutes from May 

  Minutes approved 
Hill 5 minutes 

Results and Academic Plan for East Union 

- We did not meet most of our academic targets for 2014-2015 school year. Dr. Radke’s 

goal for the school is to improve our academic performance with the guidance of 

curriculum coordinators and other things that are being put in place. 

- Dr. Radke is considering modifying the activity time 30 minutes to bring some academic 

support into that block of time. Mrs. Florentino suggested bringing back clubs that tie to 

academic skills. 

- Mrs. Schafer stated that many students need that activity block in the day. At the end of 

the day many students are restless and have lots of energy to burn. Other teachers 

suggested that teachers need to implement more activities and things in the classroom to 

keep students moving. 

- All attendees agreed on Dr. Radke looking into the possibility of changing unstructured 

activity time into more academic based activities. 

All 

members 
10 minutes 

Survery Information 

- Dr. Radke handed out the student, community and staff surveys and told grade level 

chairs to bring it to their grade level and come up with three goals for each survey. On 

next site based meeting we will come to a consensus and decide what our school goal is. 

- When thinking about a goal, Dr. Radke advised all attendees to take into consideration 

things that we can control and work on here at the school level. Things like teacher salary 

are out of our control. 

Radke 10 minutes 

New SIP Goal – Advocate for all students 

- We will strive this year to make sure all of our students are accounted for. We are here for 

the students and we will have each student make a connection with an adult in the 

building. 

- Mrs. Florentino suggested to survey students as to who they relate to. We will do a survey 

in October. 

- Mrs. Hill suggested posting class rosters in the 6
th
 grade workroom for the teachers to look 

at and write their name next to the student who they believe the teacher has a significant 

relationship with. This would allow us to see those students who have no known 

advocate. 

- There was a concern stated: What happens if one teacher gets lots of students and another 

teacher gets none? Dr. Radke will look at these on a one to one basis and think about what 

we can do to help. 

Radke 10 minutes 

Open Forum 

- No concerns from 6
th
, 7

th
 or 8

th
 grade. 

- Related Arts reps (Mrs. Florentino) Just stated that on October 21
st
 will be the school 

performance and October 22
nd

 will be the evening event. 

- Mrs. Plue asked Dr. Radke for some clarification on whether or not students can wear 

open toed shoes. Dr. Radke explained that she wasn’t against open toed shoes but this 

would require a process in which all stakeholders will have a say in order to change the 

current policy. Site based committee decided that there is no need to change policy in 

regards to open toed shoes so the current dress code remains as written. 

- No concerns from administration, EC department. 

All 

members 
10 minutes 



The next meeting will be October 14, 2015 


